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Year 2 Overnight Stay 
 

Last week year 2 had their school sleepover. 
The children enjoyed a bouncy castle, games, 
swimming and a barbecue tea before a story 
and bed. The following morning after a very 

early start the children enjoyed a relaxing yoga 
session before a breakfast of toast, cereal, 

croissant and orange juice. 
We are so proud of all the children                     

- they were amazing! 
 
 

Year 3 Overnight Stay 
 

Last week was a very busy week with year 3            
also enjoying a school sleepover having               

missed out last year due to Covid.                                                   
Throughout the day the weather hadn’t been kind      

but the rain stopped to enable the children out to the              
playground for an evening of fun.  Year 3 also had a 
bouncy castle, games and enjoyed a fun swim.  They 
all enjoyed their barbecue tea and were really polite 

thanking Mrs Fitzgerald for cooking for them.              
After settling down for bed the children slept brilliantly. 

 
    

Drusillas Trip 
 

Emerald Class went on a fantastic 
trip to Drusillas as part of this       

term’s topic.  The children took       
part in a Habitats and Adaptations 

workshop, learning about the      
amazing things that animals do to 

adapt to their environment.                                     
Of course there was also time for the              

playground at the end of the day!                      

         Clubs 
 

Our clubs continued this week 

and it looks 

like we 

have some          

Wimbledon 

stars of the 

future!  

Transition Arrangements 

This term is a busy one for transition as the Year 6s 
prepare to move to secondary school and the other 

children prepare to move up to a new year group; for 
some this will mean a new teacher.  As well as       
the more informal transition work we are doing,       

we have a whole school transition day on 20th July. 
For next year’s Ruby Class it has been fantastic     

that Mrs Prosser is spending so much time                
in school.  The children are all getting to know her, 

and she is getting to know them.  
In September we will be holding ‘meet the teacher’ 
meetings for parents.  We hope this will be face to 

face and you will get to come in to school! 

6th July - Music Cabaret 
7th July - Sapphire trip to Weald & Downland Living Museum 
8th July - School Games Day 
12th July - End of Year Reports sent out to parents 
19th July - Whole School Celebration Event 
20th July - Whole School Transition Day 
21st July - Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
22nd July - FOAS non-uniform day and last day of term 
23rd July - INSET Day 
2nd September - Children return to school 

Dates for Your Diary 

Hindleap Warren Trip 
Today Emerald Class left for their week long residential stay  

at Hindleap Warren.  

Each day we will post photos on the  school website so you 
can see what fun everyone is having! 


